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The following are corrections to the 2005 Base Closure and Realignment Report. The 
electronic versions of the report posted here at www.brac.gov will be corrected to 
reflect these changes. 
  
 
Page 12, line 15, replace “substantially deviated from final selection criteria 1, 2 and 
5” with “substantially deviated from final selection criteria 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 7” 
 
Page 129, line 24; page Q-38, Recommendation 90, paragraph a, and; page Q-39, 
footnote 113, replace “Establish 18 PAA F-16 aircraft at the 183d Fighter Wing, For  
Wayne International Airport Air Guard Station, IN” with “Establish 18 PAA F-16 
aircraft a  the 122

t

t d Fighter Wing, Fort Wayne International Airport Air Guard Station, 
IN.”   
 
 
      

Honorable Samuel K. Skinner, Brigadier General Sue Ellen Turner, USAF (Ret) 
Executive Director: Charles Battaglia 
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